
 
 

PO BOX 10315, BEDFORD, NH 03110  
CONTACTUS@NHNPA.NET 

603.648.2233  

  

Dear Sponsor: 
 
New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association (NHNPA)  invites you to honor your Nurse Practitioners (NPs) during NP 
Week 2019. NHNPA invites you to reserve your exhibit space now for the annual NP Week celebration titled ​Nurse 
Practitioners: A Global Perspective.​ ​ ​The event will be held on November 13, 2019, from 5 PM to 8 PM, at the Falls Event 
Center, in Manchester, NH. 
 
NHNPA anticipates over 125 nurse practitioners from New Hampshire will attend.  ​The evening will start with a 
professional networking opportunity with wine and appetizers.  This will allow sponsors unlimited access to NPs to share 
information and engage in discussion.  We then invite you to attend our dinner program, featuring Nancy Dirubbo, DNP, 
founder of Beacon Continuing Education.  Dr. Dirubbo will share her knowledge and experience in international healthcare 
and medical mission work. 
 
Exhibitor: $1000.00 

Benefits of sponsorship include: 

● Corporate name displayed on promotional items (website, social media, emails, presentations at event, 
event program). 

● 2 dinner tickets to the event for networking opportunities. 
● Display table for corporate materials. 
● Exhibit space is expected to sell out.  To avoid missing out on this opportunity to interact with 

over 125 nurse practitioners, register and secure your exhibit space today!​  This event sold out last 
year.  ​Do not miss the opportunity to be one of a select few exhibitors.   The exhibitor registration will be 
limited to provide sponsors extended time with our attendees and the opportunity for professional 
engagement.  

 
Friend: $500.00 

Benefits of sponsorship include: 

● Corporate name displayed on promotional items (website, social media, emails, presentations at the 
event, event program). 

Register online now at: ​www.nhnpa.org 

 
Payment may be made by credit card on the registration site above.  Checks must be mailed to the address below. 
 
The New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association recognizes the vital role of sponsors in the ongoing education of 
nurse practitioners.  We look forward to continuing this partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marilyn Daley 
Marilyn Daley, DNP, APRN - Special Events Committee Chair - New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association 
Phone (603) 231-4902  
Mail to: PO Box 10315, Bedford, NH 03110                                                                 NHNPA Tax ID #: 02-032-7540 

http://www.nhnpa.org/

